November 3,2022

The Town Board of the Town of Warwick held a Public Hearing for the 2021-2022 MS4
Annual Report. Said public hearing was held on Thursday, November 3, 2022 at the Town
Hall, 132 Kings Highway, Town of Warwick. Supervisor Sweeton opened the public
hearing at 7:35 p.m.

ATTENDANCE:  Supervisor Michael Sweeton
Councilman Floyd DeAngelo
Councilman Russell Kowal — Absent
Councilman James Gerstner
Councilman Mickey Shuback

Attorney for the Town, Jay Myrow — Absent

LEGAL NOTICE: The Clerk read the legal notice, which was duly published in the
Warwick Valley Dispatch on November 2, 2022, (Copy of this legal notice is printed at the
end of these minutes.)

Supervisor Sweeton — Before I open it for public comment this is an annual requirement by
the New York State DEC. Our MS4 area surrounds Greenwood Lake and the idea of the
report is to show our progress in monitoring discharges to the lake to make sure the lake
stays healthy. This includes the maintenance of storm basins, road sweepings, how we
allow development to happen in the MS4 area and we report that to the DEC. The report
is on the town’s website, townofwarwick.org if anyone has an interest, they could see it
there. Now I will open it up for public comments.

There were no public comments for or against this public hearing.

Supervisor Sweeton — I have filed this with the New York State Department of
Conservation.

CLOSE PUBLIC HEARING: Motion Councilman DeAngelo, seconded Councilman
Gerstner that the public hearing be closed. Motion Carried (4 ayes, 0 nays & 1 absent
Councilman Kowal absent) 7:39 p.m.
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Eileen Astorino, Town Clerk




PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Warwick will hold a

- public hearing regarding the 2021-2022 MS4 Annual Report. Said hearing to be held on

Thursday, November 3, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. or soon thereafter as the matter be heard at the
Town of Warwick Senior Center (due to early voting in the Warwick Town Hall) 132 Kings
Highway, Warwick, NY

All interested persons will be given the opportunity to be heard.

DATED: November 2, 2022 BY ORDER OF THE TOWN
BOARD OF THE TOWN OF WARWICK
Eileen M. Astorino
Town Clerk



